
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Petersham, we work to 
provide a happy, safe and caring            

environment where children 
have the  opportunity  to 
become responsible and 

independent learners and 
achieve to the best of their 

ability. 

Address: 25 Hunter Street, Petersham 2049 

E: petersham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

P: 9560 9665 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

TERM 1, 2025 

April 

Monday 31st– 9th April—Parent 

Teacher Interviews 

Thursday 10th—Easter Hat Parade 

@ 2:30pm. Parents and carers wel-

come 

Friday 11th—Pyjama and movie day 

Friday 11th—Last day of Term 1 

TERM 2, 2025 

Wednesday April 30— ANZAC Day 

Assembly 2.40pm. Parents and car-

ers welcome 

May 

Friday 2nd—Scripture/Ethics com-

mences 

Monday 5th—Boys Soccer Knockout 

at Alex Park 

Wednesday 7th May—U Day 

Monday 12th May—Stage 1 excur-

sion to IMAX/Wildlife Zoo 

Thursday 15th May—16th Mu-

sic@Petersham Camp 

Friday 16th May—Day students at 

Music Camp 

Wednesday 21st May—Zone Cross 

Country 

Monday 26th May  -National Sorry 

Day 

Monday 26th May—Olympian vis-

iting Stage 2 and Stage 3 

Tuesday 27th May—Stage 3 Sydney 

Writer’s Festival 

Tuesday 27th May—3rd June—

National Reconciliation Wek 

 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 2, 2025 

WEDNESDAY 30 APRIL 

 

Office Hours 
The School Office hours are 
8:45am—3:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we near the end of Term 1, I would like to thank every parent and carer plus the P&C for your 

dedication to the school and commitment to ensure our children continue to thrive in a high quali-

ty learning environment. Later this week, a message will be sent to WhatsApp class groups, inviting 

volunteers into the classrooms in Term 2. We highly value you as partners in learning and are com-

mitted to every child reaching their potential.  A very warm welcome to our P&C executive com-

mittee for 2025: 

 

President - Rob White  

Vice Presidents - Kat Colgan and Sean Richardson  

Secretary - Mahala McLindin 

Treasurer - Mel Jack 

 

General committee members: 

Lana Glerum-Martin  

Bridget Sharp  

Dr Alice Gibson  

Justin Wurth  

Cameron Smith  

 

Sub-committee key contacts: 

Uniform shop: Dr Heather McKenzie  

Canteen - Bridget Sharp  

PACC - Delphine Rabet-Bray  

Instrumental Music Programme - Sean Richardson   

Fundraising - Kat Colgan  
 

U Day —7th May. We warmly welcome you to our assembly at 9.30am  

We are all Unique Let’s celebrate our differences and 

what makes you U. Inclusion is about creating a sense 
of belonging for everyone. It means recognising and 
valuing the diversity of individuals and groups, and en-
suring that everyone has equal access to opportunities 
and resources. At PPS we are committed to ensuring 
that everyone feels valued and respected as an individ-
ual. 
 
The inaugural PPS U Day is a celebration of what makes 
you, you. U Day will be held in Term 2 on 7th May. An 
initiative of the Excellence in Wellbeing and Inclu-
sion body, children are invited to wear clothes of choice 
that allow them to express who they are. The day will 
be filled with age-appropriate activities learning about 
a range of abilities/disabilities and how we all support 
each other.  There will be a special assembly including 
guest speakers such as the incredible Madeleine Jaine 
Lobsey from Wondiverse.  We hope to see you there, 
dressed to express who you are! 

https://wondiverse.com.au/


Petersham PS kids rock!  

On the field 

Owen’s AFL success 

We kick off our congratulations this newsletter with a big nod to Owen for his incredible achievement being se-

lected for the Sydney East AFL team! As the youngest player,  Owen will represent the region at the State Champi-

onship held in Blacktown during Term 2, showcasing his skills, teamwork, and determination on the field. The 

team will be led by none other than our passionate school librarian, Mr Bellamy, who brings both leadership and a 

love of sport to the role. We wish Owen and the Sydney East team the very best in the competition! 

 

 

Unstoppable Thalia  

Our skills on the field continue, with Thalia being selected for the Sydney East - Primary Rugby 7s team. Thalia 

is a passionate rugby player who already has 7 years experience under her belt, having played rugby union 7s 

and XVs. Thalia has also represented Sydney Uni u10s, State 7s, Barbarians u10s and u11s Petersham XVs. 

Thalia stated that the trials were a lot of fun and that she knew some players but also made some new 

friends.  

Paul Kelly Cup  Kicks off for 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the classroom 

Bootsy, Declan and Travis, along with their classmates in 4/5CP have been exploring light levels, decibels  

and hertz.  They have been busy exploring the perfect light levels for a classroom based on data collected 

from four different classrooms.  So Far, Bootsy, Declan and Travis agreed that they learn best in natural 

light, where it is not too bright. In terms of noise, they have discovered different opinions depending on 

the student. Some children like the room very quiet, others like background noise, such as music, while 

some students like to hear talking around the room as they work. The research continues. 

 

Book review by Emilia and Mila—1/2N 

The Good Egg by Jory John and Pete Oswald 

A story about not having to be perfect. 

 

 

This is a children’s story about a very good egg who was always helping everyone and 

doing everything. There was lots of other eggs too. Their names were Meg, Peg, Greg, Clegg, Shel, 

Shelly, Sheldon, Shelby, Egbert and Frank. And other Frank. One day the other eggs ignored their bed-

time and broke their stuff on purpose!  The good egg was trying to take charge of everything but he 

noticed some cracks in his shell. It was from all the pressure he was putting on himself. He was cracking up… literally! Something had 

to change. He’d had enough. The good egg decided to take some walks, read books, breathe in and out and even started painting. And 

guess what? You’ll have to read the book to find out what happens next!  Our favourite characters were Shelly because we like her 

name and the good egg because he cared for himself. We liked reading about the good egg because sometimes we do some of the 

things that he does like go for walks and take breathes. This book is perfect for Year One and Two and even Kindy. We would give this 

book a score 100/10. 

 

 

The Paul Kelly cup involves 270 schools across NSW vying for the 

title of AFL state champions. This year, we entered four teams—

Senior Girls, Senior Boys and two non competitive mixed juniors 

team. Under the coaching of Mr Barrett, Mr Marshall and Ms Je-

rez, the teams played several matches at St Luke’s Concord, with 

the girls team advancing to the semi-finals. The students should 

feel very proud of their achievements and by all accounts, the stu-

dents and staff slept very well that evening.  





  
 








